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PROPOSED USE OF ESSER III FUNDS 
 

Over the next four summers and three full fiscal years, the District will use the 
ESSER III federal funds to address student learning recovery and the ongoing 
impact of the pandemic using eight major strategies: 
 

 Teacher support 

 Rigorous instructional materials 

 Investment in remote/e-learning materials and training 

 Additional staff to facilitate smaller class settings to help address learning loss 

and provide for social distancing 

 Empowering parents 

 Meeting the unique needs of special populations 

 Meet student/staff social, emotional needs when appropriate 

 Providing for summer enrichment and/or tutoring when appropriate and necessary 

 Provide for additional cleaning and disinfecting of the school along with 

necessary supplies 

 

 

Opportunity for Public Comment: 

 
St. Libory CSD #30 has taken the following steps to ensure availability of the plan to families and the 

community: 

 

 This draft plan is posted on the district website: https://stlibory30.org 

 A parent who is an individual with a disability as defined by the ADA may 

request the plan in an alternative format.  Please contact the school office 

stlibory@egyptian.net or 618-768-4923 

 Public comment period made available an board of education meeting 
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